From: "RD FOSTER" < rdfoster66@msn.com > Date: November 18, 2011 10:47:24 AM CST To: "Ralph French" < ralph@refrench.com >

Subject: board resignation

To Ralph French, Chairman, MASMB:

I would like to tender my resignation from the McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board, effective immediately. After seven years I feel like I have done about all I can do. My goal was to see the Memorial standing with the names of our Collin County heroes etched in stone, to be honored for generations to come, and now that is done I need a vacation. I plan to stay busy doing research on Collin County servicemen and women, because I know there are names out there from the past who deserve to be on the Wall of Honor that have not been discovered. I will always be available for any assistance that I may provide.

I would like to thank the City of McKinney and all involved in the building of the Veterans Memorial Park in McKinney. For me, it is a dream come true. Thank you.

RD Foster

"Not as lean, not as mean, but still a Marine"